
Hello committee members, I appreciate the opportunity to share my experience and my research on the negative impact of 
mandatory sentencing and the abuses that take place under Measure 11. Please see the attached link to read my article or the 
ACLU, an article done on my experience under Measure 11 through Vice news and they report done by the ACLU and title page in 
in which I contributed research information and personal anecdotal information on the abuse is under Measure 11

appreciate your help with this? 

https://www.aclu.org/blog/prisoners-rights/solitary-confinement/im-paralyzed-collarbone-down-and-my-time-prison-revealed

There's been articles regarding my experience with being incarcerated. 
Vice news
https://www.vice.com/en/article/9abe8p/solitary-confinement-is-even-worse-for-disabled-people

I participated in a report developed by the ACLU and this amazing individual who is doing her internship at ACLU and is one of the 
most committed attorneys I've ever met reversing near justices of mass incarceration Jamelia Morgan

Caged in
https://www.aclu.org/report/caged-devastating-harms-solitary-confinement-prisoners-physical-disabilities?redirect=CagedIn
Once again, thank you for the opportunity to provide video testimony and submit these reports, articles and documents supporting 
the need to mitigate the damage of Measure 11 and mentouri sentencing. The country is undergoing a massive change in the mass 
incarceration of individuals from the  BIPOC community. My testimony and eat report and article submitted are a direct result from 
personal experience of being incarcerated because of Measure 11 and the abuse has individuals face under the current system. 
Respectfully, Dean H Westwood MSW


